

Happy August!!!

As we embrace the end of summer we look forward to a healthy, happy, fun filled, social month of activities!!

We are incredibly thankful for the ongoing support & involvement of our residents, families, and staff. At Country Villa, we believe in creating a home filled with love & laughter. Here's a glimpse of what's coming up this month..

#### √ YOU'VE GOT MAIL

Mailboxes are getting full!
Please take a minute on your next
visit to make sure you've received
any mail for your family member!
\*mail is kept securely at nurses
station ask any caregiver or staff
for assistance

## FAMILY NIGHT THURSDAY, AUGUST 28TH

Starts @ 5pm
Food 5-6:30pm
Activity @ 6:30pm
We hope your able
join us and help
create some
memorable times
with family

### **UPCOMING EVENTS**



August 1<sup>st</sup> 1-3pm: Trishaw Rides



August 8<sup>th</sup> 11:30-2pm:

Lunch & Concert w/ Teddy Young (guitar & vocals) @ Touchmark

August 10<sup>th</sup> 10am-1pm:

Rob Jackels Memorial Car Show @ Grignon

Mansion, Kaukauna



August 22 11:30-2m:

Lunch & Concert w Erin Krebbs (Jazz Vocalist)

@ Touchmark



Remember to follow us on Fb to stay up to date with information & photos of all the fun we have been having.



Thank You!!! We appreciate everything you do!!!



August 2025

# Employee Of The Month

ASHLEY MEYER







We are thrilled to announce Ashley Meyer as our Employee of the Month!

Ashley is an exceptional caregiver who consistently goes above and beyond for our residents. She is always willing to pick up extra shifts and her strong work ethic is truly admirable. Ashley has been a wonderful addition to our team!!

Beyond her dedication to her work, Ashley is a loving mother and has three beautiful grandkids who she adores!
When she is not here providing outstanding care, she enjoys spending time with her children and grandchildren.

Ashleys commitment, compassion, and positive attitude make her an invaluable member of our team!

Join us in congratulating Ashley on this well=-deservedorecognition!!

ACTIVITY BUBBLE

Hello Families!

As you know we use the bus

for our Activity Outings but some
our residents may still need
our residents may still need
petty cash for some of these
outings. Feel free to drop it off
outings. Feel free to drop it off
with Arial in the office, or slide
with Arial in the office, or slide
in under the door in an envelope
in under the residents name on it.

THANK YOU

